
 

Welcome back everyone after a sun filled summer. We hope you have all 

enjoyed the break and are ready for a fun filled term. We would like to 

welcome all the new parents and children to Lickey End Pre-School. Myself, 

Stacey and the team would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your support as we begin our journey 

All Things New: 

As you may have all noticed there have 

been a few changes to the setting. Over 

the summer we have purchased lots of 

new toys which we will continue to build 

on. We have also brought some new 

storage units. This will ensure that the 

children can self select what they desire 

to play with supporting Personal, Social 

and Emotional Development within the 

EYFS 
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Pre-School Contact Details: 
Tel: 07791851382 
Email: 
Lickeyendpreschool@gmail.com 
www.lickeyendpreschool.co.uk 

Labelling Items: 

Could we please remind you to 

label all of your children’s items. 

We will label using a permanent 

marker; if you do not wish for us to 

do this please inform a staff 

member that you will label yourself. 

Water Bottle: 

We encourage the children to drink 

plenty throughout their preschool 

day. They use their self help skills 

and access their water bottles as 

and when they like from the drinks 

table. Please ensure your child has a 

water bottle and a separate drink in 

their lunch box. 

Remember: 

Please remember to cut 

your child’s grapes Long 

Ways for their lunch. 
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Dates for your Diary: 

Autumn Term 

05.09.16 – Term Starts       

05.10.16 – Concept Photography 9.30-11.30 all children welcome. If your child does not attend on 

this day please book a time slot. 

06.10.16 - Concept Photography 9.30 – 12.00pm 

11.10.16 - Harvest Festival – Children only. If you could donate dried or canned food, this will be 

donated to a local homeless charity. 

18.10.16 – Princess & Heroes Day Fundraising for Crackerjacks Children’s Trust. 

17.10.16 – Open Afternoon 2.00-3.00. All welcome to come along and chat to the staff. Meet your 

child’s key worker and see all the great new changes. 

21.10.16 – Break up for Half Term. 

31.10.16 – Return to pre-school 

Medication and Injuries: 

If your child has had an injury at 

home that has left a visible mark 

please inform a staff member on 

arrival so you can complete a Pre 

existing Injuries form. 

If medication has been administered 

to your child at home, please let a 

staff member know. A prior 

medication form will need to be 

completed. This is to ensure that all 

staff are up to date with your child’s 

information should a emergency 

arise and this information is 

required. 

Due to our un predictable British 

Weather could we please ask that your 

child has a coat and willies at pre-school 

at all time. We will go outside come rain 

or shine. 

 
 
Rising Stars: 
All Rising Stars will need a PE Kit. 
This should consist of,  

- T  Shirt 
- Shorts 
- Pumps (in case we are 

outside) 
Could PE Kits be sent in a small 
labelled bag to keep at pre-school. 
This will be sent home at the end 
of each half term to be washed. 


